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07/25/2020 15:48 Support Born in 1989, I was raised at 41st and Crown. Me and my three siblings have all left the neighbourhood due to 
extreme housing prices in the neighbourhood. You willpwill hear from other people that this development will kill 
the vibe of the neighbourhood. Know this: decades of stagnant housing policy has killed the neighbourhood. We 
need density and development in Dunbar. The soccer club I played for in my youth already folded due to lack of 
enrollment. Local families cannot afford to buy or rent a single family home. We need density in all Vancouver. 
This density needs to be serious; carriage homes and basements suites aren't enough. Please approve this 
development.

Thomas Martin Dunbar-Southlands
No web 
attachments.

07/26/2020 23:14 Support This strikes me as the gentlest of gentle density, and staff should study allowing developments like this 
throughout the city by right.

Michael Adria Unknown
No web 
attachments.

PH3 - 2. CD-1 Rezoning: 6031 
Dunbar Street

PH3 - 2. CD-1 Rezoning: 6031 
Dunbar Street

Public Hearing - July 28, 2020 - Item 2. CD-1 Rezoning: 6031 Dunbar Street (SUPPORT)
Subject Contact Info

s.22(1) Personal and 
Confidential

s.22(1) Personal 
and Confidential
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